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Special Sessions

Throughout the Summit there will be rooms available for informal networking
sessions. These can be used by any of the delegates. There will also be space available
in The Bullring - the student-run coffee pub immediately opposite the conference
meeting rooms.

In addition, there will be special sessions available. Further information will be posted
about the venue for these sessions nearer the time of the conference and whether or
not it will be necessary to sign up for the events but in the meantime you might like to
think about whether or not you want to attend

Delegates are invited to bring posters to the Summit (see instructions for Poster
presentations if you want to reserve a poster board to display your poster and want to
have the abstract of the poster published in the Summit brochure).

Posters will be shown in the concourse of Rozanski Hall so that people can read them
during breaks. It is not mandatory to stand by your poster, but delegates will be
around at the coffee/tea and lunch breaks.

At Saturday lunch, there will be an opportunity to allocate a table for people to come
and learn more about the work displayed in the poster.

A number of tours of facilities on campus working directly or indirectly to alleviate
hunger and poverty will be available. These will include tours of the Student Food
Bank, the Organic Farm and various operations focus on sustainability including food
waste recycling.

There have been several State or Community Dialogues set up over the past several
years. There will be a session for people wishing to learn more about the process, the
challenges and the excitement of organizing these Dialogues on the Saturday late in
the afternoon. Anyone interested is welcome to attend.



